
 

 
 

  

  

 

Lincoln Quilters Guild                                                                                            October 2022 

 

 

From the President 
 

 

I hope you are having a wonderful fall so far. Soon we will have beautiful leaves and cool weather for those 

wonderful evenings. We have quite a few things for the Plain Print this month. 

 

 

 

October Meeting 

 

Monday October 10 

Speaker:  Angela Walters 

Program:  Trunk Show 

 

The secret to great quilting isn't necessarily knowing how to quilt a perfect 

design; it's knowing how to hide your mistakes! In this funny and encouraging 

trunk show, Angela will share her journey from Grandpa's Girl to Professional 

Quilter . . . all while embracing the imperfections that led her to where she is 

today. 

 

More Details  

 

 

Workshops - October 11 

  

In addition, Angela will be conducting two workshops on Saturday October 11th – one in the morning (Dot to 

Dot Quilting) and one in the afternoon (Help, How do I quilt this).  Workshop registration is open now for 

members and non-members. Please check the website for registration information and supply list for classes. 

 

Workshop information & registration - Morning (9 a.m. to noon)  

Workshop information & registration - Afternoon (1 p.m. to 4 p.m.) 

https://lincolnquiltersguild.org/classes/post/?permalink=october-meeting
https://lincolnquiltersguild.org/classes/post/?permalink=october-workshop-1
https://lincolnquiltersguild.org/classes/post/?permalink=october-workshop-2


 

 

October 10 Meeting 

  

For the regular meeting on October 10, you will find the minutes of our September meeting as well as the 

August treasurer’s report included in this Plain Print. 

  

September Minutes 

 



 



 



 

 

 

August Treasurer's Report 

  

 



October 10 Meeting - continued 

 

At the October meeting, we will approve the slate of officers as well as the 2023-2024 budget. The slate officers 

were announced at the September meeting by Nominations Committee Chair Pat Modrell. There were no 

nominations from the floor. The officers are: 

 President - Nancy Anderson 

 President-Elect - Tammy Hensley 

 VP Programs - Maggie Copple, Sandra Wade 

 VP - Elect, Programs - Rebecca Brooks, Jacque Riese 

 Treasurer - Kathy Junker 

 Treasurer-Elect - Barbara Jauken 

 Secretary - Deb Peck 

 Advisor - Connie Soucie 

Also at the September meeting, the 2023 – 2024 budget was presented by Christina Chapman.  Please review 

the following information prior to the October meeting (Budget, Budget Notes, and Budget Highlights). Time will 

be allotted for questions.  Motions will be accepted in writing only, and Robert’s Rules of Order will be followed 

in motions, discussion and voting. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Budget 

 
 



 
Budget Notes 

 
 



 

 
 

Budget Highlights 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

Announcements: 

  

 Membership renewals will begin at the October meeting. You can access the membership form (at this 

link) and bring it with you to either the October or November meeting along with your check. Your 

renewal may also be mailed. Early Bird discount applies through December 31st -- so $40 for renewal 

by that date.  After December 31st all dues will be $50. 

  

 We have learned that Mary Sandberg Werner passed away on August 8, 2022. Mary was born on 

September 2,1959 and was raised in Hershey, NE. She attended the University of Nebraska in Lincoln. 

Mary was an active participant in the Lincoln Quilt Guild. She chaired the Membership Committee from 

2006-2009, was a member of the Awards Committee in 2009-2010, and Chair of the Awards Committee 

from 2010-2011. 

 

There will be a Celebration of Life for Mary at 11 a.m., Saturday, October 1st, at First Lutheran Church, 

1551 S. 70th Street, Lincoln, NE 68506. Memorials may be made to the Cat House animal shelter in 

Lincoln, NE. 

 

 

 

 

Facebook  

 

 

 

Instagram 

 

 

 

Website 

 

 

   

 

Copyright © 2022 Lincoln Quilters Guild, All rights reserved. 

You are receiving this email because you asked to receive information from the Lincoln Quilters Guild. 

 

Our mailing address is: 

Lincoln Quilters Guild 

PO Box 6861 

Lincoln, NE 68506 

 

Add us to your address book 

 

 

Our website is: 

http://lincolnquiltersguild.org 
 

 

https://lincolnquiltersguild.org/cms-data/depot/docs/2022-2023-Membership-Form-single.pdf
https://lincolnquiltersguild.org/cms-data/depot/docs/2022-2023-Membership-Form-single.pdf
http://www.facebook.com/Lincoln.quilters.guild
https://www.instagram.com/lnkquilts/
http://www.lincolnquiltersguild.org/
https://lincolnquiltersguild.us13.list-manage.com/vcard?u=a00e7655c452b2451a8c09958&id=cdf4162e38
http://lincolnquiltersguild.org/
http://www.facebook.com/Lincoln.quilters.guild
https://www.instagram.com/lnkquilts/
http://www.lincolnquiltersguild.org/

